
 

 

 ALVIN COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
 PUBLIC TAX HEARING  
 BOARD OF REGENTS 
 September 12, 2019 
 
The Board of Regents of Alvin Community College met in a public tax hearing session on the 12th day 
of September, 2019 at 6:00 p.m., with the following members, administrative personnel, and guests 
present: 
 
   
 ‘Bel Sanchez  Vice Chair 
 Jim Crumm  Regent 
 Patty Hertenberger Regent 
 Cheryl Knape  Regent 
 Kam Marvel  Regent  

Roger Stuksa  Regent 
 Andy Tacquard  Regent 
 Christal M. Albrecht President, Alvin Community College 
 Wendy Del Bello Alvin Community College 
 Karl Stager  Alvin Community College 
 Debbie Kraft  Alvin Community College 
 Laurel Joseph  Alvin Community College 
 Bill Lewis   Alvin Community College 
 Kyle Marasckin Alvin Community College 
   
 

 
Call to Order 
Vice Chair Sanchez called the September 12, 2019 hearing to order at 6:00 p.m. and Dr. Albrecht 
certified the posting of notice.   
 

• Pledge 
• Invocation   
 Invocation by Mr Marvel. 

 
 
Public Hearing 
The Alvin Community College District conducted a public hearing on September 12, 2019 on a 
proposal to increase the total tax revenues of the Alvin Community College District from 
properties on the tax roll in the preceding year by 7.12 percent over the effective tax rate.  The 
tax rate would decrease from 0.187775 to 0.185862.   
 
The Board of Regents of Alvin Community College District is scheduled to vote on the tax rate 
that will result in a tax increase at a public meeting to be held on September 26, 2019 at the 
Nolan Ryan Center 2925 South Highway 35 By Pass in Alvin, Texas 77511 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
There were no requests by the public to speak and the meeting was adjourned at 6:03 p.m. 
 

 
_______________________________ ______________________________ 
Mike Pyburn, Chairman   Jody Droege, Secretary     


